
April Library News 
Call Erin Sawaski or Kathy Rolling, 448-2875, ext. 7113, for more information regarding Cormier’s library. 

RIF (Reading is FUNdamental) 
Cormier’s second RIF distribution for the school year will be on Friday, April 4th, and all students will 
again be able to select a book to keep for their very own. We will be celebrating with The Very Hungry 
Caterpillar, all students and staff are encouraged to wear a rainbow of colors that day!      

National Library Week  
National Library Week is April 6-12th. The American Library Association and libraries across the 
country will be celebrating the contributions of our nation’s libraries and librarians and promoting 
library use. We are giving every student an opportunity to earn a free scoop of frozen custard and/or a 
kid’s meal from the Ashwaubenon Culver’s by visiting the Ashwaubenon Public Library and reading! A 
letter and book care form will be sent home the week of 3/31 - 4/4 explaining our program. Fill out the 
book care form and turn it in at the Ashwaubenon Public Library located at 1060 Orlando Drive by May 
27th. Once you turn in the form you will receive a Culver’s bookmark for tracking your reading. 
Reading 5 books will earn you a free scoop of Culver’s frozen custard and reading 5 more books (total 
of 10) will earn you a free Culver’s kid’s meal. While you are at the Ashwaubenon Branch, take some 
time to see all that they have to offer. Your public library offers free access to books, computers, and so 
much more! 

Cormier Family Night 
To help celebrate National Library Week, the Ashwaubenon Public Library located at 1060 Orlando 
Drive, will be hosting a Family night for all our Cormier families! Please join us on Thursday, April 
10th, from 5:30-6:30 pm for a special storytime featuring books, songs and an easy craft! You are 
welcome to stay to browse the collection AND if you’re ready drop off your book care form to receive 
your Culver’s bookmark as stated above! 

Public Library Card 
Do you and/or your child currently have a public library card? The Brown County Library system has a 
branch in Ashwaubenon, as well as in Denmark, East Green Bay, DePere, Pulaski, Southwest Green 
Bay, Howard, and Wrightstown. Stop in at any of the branches to fill out a public library card 
application for yourself or your child. A public library card opens the door to possibilities! 
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